
ZONING NOTICE
HAMPTON VILLAGE BUSINESS PARK
PROPOSED ZONING BYLAW AMENDMENT – BYLAW NO. 9805 THE ZONING AMENDMENT BYLAW, 
2022 (No. 1)

Saskatoon City Council will consider an amendment to the City’s Zoning Bylaw (No. 8770) proposed 
by Dream Development to rezone land in the Hampton Village Business Park. By way of Bylaw No. 
9805, The Zoning Amendment Bylaw, 2022 (No. 1), the subject sites adjacent to Gallagher Street 
and McClocklin Road are proposed to be rezoned from FUD – Future Urban Development District 

Holding Symbol (H).

LEGAL DESCRIPTION 
• NE 06-37-05-W3 Ext 11

REASON FOR THE AMENDMENT – The proposed rezoning aligns with the Hampton Village Business 
Park Concept Plan and will provide for the subdivision and development of business park and light 

the adjacent neighbourhood.

Saskatoon website at saskatoon.ca/engage/gallagher-street-and-mcclocklin-road. 

INFORMATION
review the proposed amending Bylaw, the City of Saskatoon Zoning Bylaw, or the Hampton Village 
Business Park Concept Plan may be directed to the following without charge:
Community Services Division, Planning and Development Department
Phone: 306-986-3697 (Nik Kinzel-Cadrin, Planner 16)

PUBLIC HEARING – City Council will consider all submissions and those that wish to speak on the 
Monday, January 31, 2022 at 6:00 p.m., 

His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

222 Third Avenue North, Saskatoon, SK  S7K 0J5.

All submissions received by the City Clerk by 10:00 a.m. on January 31, 2022 will be forwarded to 
City Council.

THE STARPHOENIX, SATURDAY, JANUARY 15, 2022 
THE STARPHOENIX, MONDAY, JANUARY 17, 2022 


